
S A N T A  A N A  U N I F I E D  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  &  S A N T A  A N A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S

Santa’s Guide:

We need your support! 
This year our goal is to collect 10,000 toys for Santa Ana youth. Spread holiday cheer and consider

donating new, unwrapped toys for local children this Christmas season!

Prefer to make a
donation?

Visit the Santa Ana
Public Schools

Foundation website at
bit.ly/SAPSF or scan

the QR Code to donate
today!

Step 1: Scan the QR Code or go to bit.ly/SAUSDTOYS to
               request boxes  for your Toy Drive. 
Step 2: Place boxes in easily accessible, high-traffic areas 
               to encourage toy donations.
Step 3: Promote your Toy Drive with staff, family, friends 
               and community members! 
Step 4: Use social media, email newsletters and flyers to 
               spread the word.
Step 5:  Collect as many new, unwrapped toys as possible by  
                December 18th!
Step 6: Call us at SAUSD FACE (714) 567-3319 when boxes 
               are ready to be picked up.

To Host A Toy DriveTo Host A Toy Drive



Join us in collecting 10,000 Toys for Santa Ana youth!

S A N T A  A N A  U N I F I E D  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  &
 S A N T A  A N A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S  F O U N D A T I O N

WANT TO HOST A TOY DRIVE?WANT TO HOST A TOY DRIVE?
Spread holiday cheer and consider donating new, unwrapped toys for local children 

this Christmas season!

Step 1: Scan the QR Code or go to
               bit.ly/SAUSDTOYS to request Toy Collection 
               boxes for your Toy Drive. 
Step 2: Share with your network and collect as 
               many new, unwrapped toys as possible by  
               December 18th!
Step 3: Call us at SAUSD FACE (714) 567-3319 when
boxes are ready to be picked up.

Santa Ana Public Schools Foundation is a 501(c)3 Federal ID#27-3210071
For more information regarding donations:   

Santa Ana Public Schools Foundation   714-349-2722


